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BRUCE GRIFFITHS in San Diego has replaced JIM SMITH in Key West as the classmate who revels in pointing out to me the difference in weather conditions and temperatures between New England and their home locations.  “Hope all is well in Massachusetts.  Looks cold on the east coast; we’re suffering from a heat wave—it has been in the 80’s this month!  We just had an enjoyable visit with JIM and CINDY BURK, who came down from Los Angeles after visiting their son.”  BRUCE also notes that RICH FORD is now a published author.  You can buy his book, Lord of Eternity; Divine Order and The Great Pyramid, online at Amazon, Barnes & Noble, or iUniverse.  
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As I wrote in the February 2009 Class Notes, TED and DORETTA COLBURN purchased a farmhouse, barn and several acres of land in North Waterford, Maine, in September 2007.  I asked TED for a photo, and he sent the accompanying shot with the following comments: “DORETTA and I purchased the family Beech Hill Farm where my mother was born and where I helped my grandparents with some of the farming when I was young.  We also took over the bison and meat business associated with the farm and we’re learning a lot about these great animals.  The farm was a dairy and vegetable farm when I was growing up, so the bison are an adventure for us.  The next adventure will be packing up our roots in Mystic and moving to Maine in the next few years.  I had to borrow the hat since my sailing caps just didn’t seem to be right.”
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The February 14, 2009 edition of the New London Day (remember during the Summer of 1965 when this newspaper was the only contact that we had to the outside world!) carried a story about the move of three Coast Guard units from their former location at the University of Connecticut’s Avery Point campus into a renovated building in Fort Trumbull.  The Research & Development Center, International Ice Patrol and the Marine Safety Laboratory are now closer to other New London Coast Guard activities, including the future National Coast Guard Museum.  The Marine Safety Laboratory, which does forensic oil analysis, was moved to the New London location more gradually than the other units, and required that a dual lab operation be maintained during the move.  WAYNE GRONLUND, manager of the Marine Safety Laboratory, explained the complexity of the transition: “We’re sort of like Noah—we have two of everything.  We still have a lot to do to get the new lab set up, but it’s a nice space and we’re looking forward to the move.”
BILL BISSELL lives in the hills east of Oakland, practices law and continues to enjoy sailing.  “I have been racing sailboats for a long time in San Francisco Bay, which requires foul weather gear even in July and August.  After almost 40 years, I decided to enjoy some Long Island Sound summer sailing (Class Correspondent’s note: BILL grew up on the Connecticut shoreline of Long Island Sound and was a Sailing Crew Chief at the Academy).  My brother-in-law, who lives on Shelter Island, New York, and I bought a classic Cape Dory designed by Carl Alberg, and we spent a wonderful July 2008 sailing in Peconic Bay and Long Island Sound.  It was great to sail in just a shirt and swim trunks for a change.  That was the good news; the bad news is that LISA is now intent on buying a summer house on Shelter Island.”
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